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Dear   
 
Thank you for your Official Information Act request, received on 17 June 2020.  You 
requested: 

 
We are interested in whether this [Crown receipts] account is being used for 
donations to Crown accounts (for any purpose). 
 
Please process the following as an official information request: 

 Please provide a list, for the last 12 months, of all donations or payments of 
unknown purpose made into this account. 

o Include date, amount of payment, and any particulars/reference details. 
o Please highlight any payments that were made by members of Parliament. 

 
No donations or payments of an unknown purpose have been received into the Treasury 
Crown Receipts account. Therefore, your request has been declined under section 18(g)(i) 
of the Official Information Act – that the information requested is not held by the Treasury 
and there is no grounds for believing that the information is held by another agency. 
 
This reply addresses the information you requested. You have the right to ask the 
Ombudsman to investigate and review my decision.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Glenn McStay 
Chief Financial Officer 




